
CONNECTICUT SWIMMING, INC. 

Senior Committee 

Minutes- Teleconference 

October 17, 2018 

7:45 PM 

 
Present: Jason Paige, Spencer Hartmann, Suzanne Lancey, Sean Farrell, John Spadafina, Jaime Barone, Adriana 
Marmolejo, Richard Nolan, Anthony Daccahe 
 
Not Present: Bill Ball, Rob Ricobon, Emmanuel Lanzol, Chuck Erlick, Jack Gray  

Jason Paige called the meeting to order at 7:48 PM.   
 
APPROVAL of AGENDA 
 
APPROVAL of MINUTES 

No prior minutes  
 

ANNOUCEMENTS 
 Congratulations to: 

Swimmer of the Year – Kieran Smith (RAC) 400IM 43
rd

 in world 
 Adapted Swimmer of the Year – Matt Torres (WRAT) 400 Freestyle 22

nd
 in the world 

 
OLD BUSINESS 
 None 
 
NEW BUSINESS 
 

1. Discussion on the CT Senior Championships was held.  The committee is excited to run this meet in February this 
season. The meet event order and time standards were discussed.  The decision of the committee was to keep the 
same order of events and gather data on time standards and to finalize time standards at the November meeting.  
With the meet moving to February it is believed by the committee that more high school boys will participate in the 
meet as well as more 13-14 age group qualifiers.   

2. Discussion on the SC Senior Invite planned for March 7-10
th
, 2018 was held.  The purpose of the meet was 

discussed at length and it was determined that the meet itself should provide a service for multiple levels of 
swimmers in CT.  Opening the meet to non CT LSC teams was discussed and it was decided that non CT LSC 
teams would be permitted to participate; however CT teams would get priority if they submit an entry by the CT 
Only Deadline.  Time standards will be reflective of 13-14 age group or “AA” standards (the slower of the two), 
bonus swims would be allowed as well.  At this time it was decided to build a meet announcement and present at 
the November meeting for approval. 

3. Athlete Travel Assistance was discussed pertaining to adding support for coaches to travel to a USA Select Camp.  
It was suggested that the CT Swimming at least match what USA Swimming provides for coaches travel to the 
Select Camp ($200). Motion made to support the suggestion, which passed unanimously.   

4. The Elite Training Camp was tabled for the November meeting. 

 

 

 

 

 

Adjourned: 8:44 PM        Respectfully Submitted by Jason Paige 


